
 

 

  
    

 
    

 
 
 
February 16, 2022 
 
 
Lynx Global Digital Finance Corporation 
Suite 303- 595 Howe Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6C 2T5 
 
 
Attention:  Michael Penner, President and CEO 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: Lynx Global Digital Finance Corporation – Resignation as Auditor 
 
 
 
We hereby give notice of our resignation as auditors of Lynx Global Digital Finance Corporation 
(formerly CannaOne Technologies Inc.) (the “Company”) effective February 16, 2022.  No reportable 
event, as defined in National Instrument No.51-102 of the Continuous Disclosure Obligations, has 
arisen from our engagement as auditor of the Company.  We include National Instrument 52-102 
4.11(5) Requirements for your convenience. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
DALE MATHESON CARR-HILTON LABONTE LLP  
CHARTERED PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS  
Per: Otto Ehinger Ltd. 
 


